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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Snails. 

Snails Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

97% 74% 77% 89% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class.  

Yellow Purple Orange Blue 

85% 92% 84% 93% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all our children, parents, carers, staff and governors, thank you for all your support.  

Have a great Summer! 

 

Staff leaving -Goodbye and good luck for the future 

Mrs. Lievesley will be retiring after 30 years at this school. She is a much loved member 

of our team and will be dearly missed. Mrs. Lievesley has taught so many children over 

the years and given them a fantastic start to their learning journey. I know many of our 

children’s parents were also taught by her and I’m sure each of you have your own 

special memories of Mrs. Lievesley. 

The children have been able to say their goodbyes this week with a card and each class 

has performed a special song for her. If any of you wish to send a card then please hand 

it to the main Reception / to Nursery staff or to Mrs. Lievesley herself. Her final two 

days at school will be Wednesday and Thursday. 

Mrs. Lievesley, we wish you a very happy retirement. Thank you for everything you have 

done for the children, the staff, Nursery and School.  

Leaving 

Miss Penford will be leaving our school, next week, to start a new job and Mrs. Thorpe our 

Midday Supervisor is leaving after 19 years at our school.  

We wish them both every success and happiness for the future. 

 

 

Playground work  

The fencing part is now complete but further work will be taking place next week and during 

the holidays.  

 
COVID-19 

We have a high number of children self-isolating this week due to a rise in positive cases in 

the community. Although we appreciate you want your child to experience the last week of 

term, if you or your child has any Covid symptoms please book a test and keep them off until 

you receive a negative result. We all need to do the right thing for the safety of all. 

Dates 

Last Day of term – Thursday 22nd July (School closed Friday 23rd July) 


